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MINUTES
25 NOVEMBER 2011  

12:00PM

MEETING ROOM 2 RPCH

Present:
Merrol Hay (Practice Manager)



Andrea Johnson (Practice Secretary)



Ron Sabiston



Neville Roberts



Lesley Hutchinson



Susan White



James White



George Crossen



Kathleen Walker

Apologies:
Irene Hambley



Jeanette Harper



Merle Roberts

1. Each member of the group briefly introduced themselves to those present at the meeting.

2. It was discussed whether the group would like to work independently or whether they would like practice involvement. It was agreed that the group would still like the practice to attend the meetings.
The group was asked if anyone would like to volunteer for the role of chairperson. Lesley Hutchinson volunteered. Any agenda items members of the group would like to discuss at next meeting, please forward to Merrol who will forward to Lesley.

We discussed how we could engage younger people in joining the patient group. Virtual membership was discussed ie minutes sent via e-mail and discussions made through the website or by e-mail. This is something we could pilot initially, Merrol will send out invites to patients who fall into required age ranges.

3. The group discussed an additional patient survey to the government led one. Merrol asked the group to consider questions that could be asked on the survey and bring to next meeting.
Survey results once collated will be presented on the practice website.

Website needs to be updated to allow suggestions from patients.

Newsletter needs starting up again.

4. Lesley discussed the possibility of a male GP or nurse working at the practice.

Merrol explained that a permanent employee would be too expensive however it would be worth seeing if any local male GP’s would be prepared to offer a session at the surgery perhaps once a fornight.

Merrol will discuss this with Dr Boyd and feed back at next meeting.

5. The group discussed access to the building. The Surgery was under the impression that since Arriva had introduced additional bus service that the access problem had been resolved, after talking to the group it would appear this is still not the case.

Lesley stated that there are no buses from Marske other than from the town centre and that only runs once per hour.
Ron stated that no buses run past the coatham round about into warrenby.

General group feeling was that it is still difficult to reach the hospital by bus, often needing 2 buses to complete the journey.

Ron asked what had happened about the idea of practice transport that we discussed at our last patient group meeting in March. Merrol explained that all of our freed-up savings were taken back by the PCT to cover their budget deficits. We have no resource at present to cover the cost of a practice bus etc. Merrol explained that this is something that may be raised again when the Consortium hold the budgets.

6. Merrol raised the issue of patients mis-use of the Minor Injuries Unit in the hospital and what it was costing the practice.
The group were unaware of exactly how much each visit was costing and thought it would probably be a good idea to let the patients know the actual costs. Merrol informed the group that she is writing to the patients who mis-use and that posters and leaflets have been placed in the Surgery waiting area.

7. Lesley raised the point that she thought it might be a good idea to have a photoboard of all the surgery staff. Merrol said she would look into this. Lesley also brought to our attention that the reception desk bell doesn’t always work. Kathleen said that she would prefer to see someone manning the desk at all times but Merrol explained that the surgery often runs with only 2 receptionist and the main switch phones are in the back of the surgery. This is an issue the surgery will look to address however.

Date and time of next meeting:

Friday 20th January 2012 – 12:00pm Meeting Room 1 – subject to change following discussion around group members availability. An altered date may well be issued in the near future.
Dr K Boyd


Mrs M S Hay


Redcar Primary Care Hospital


Westdyke Road


Redcar


TS10 4NW


Tele: 01642 759090


Fax: 01642 759099
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